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I consider this bill to be an attack on democracy. Oregon has safe, secure elections 

where vote by mail has increased voter participation, which should be the goal of 

every person who believes in democratic form of government. There is no problem 

being solved by this bill. The only purpose of a bill like this is to make it harder for 

people to vote. To disenfranchise voters. To lower participation. None of those things 

strengthen our democracy, but all of those things are an attack on our democracy. I 

oppose this bill. 


